
December 19, 2024

Dear Dentist and Dental Hygienist,

Please be advised that the balloting process has been temporarily suspended. Dentists and
Hygienists who did not have their CV attached to the ballot will be given the opportunity to
submit their CVs for your review. Balloting will resume at Noon on Monday, December 23, 2024.

We apologize for this inconvenience. Thank you for your understanding,


